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One day workshop on C&C++ was conducted by the department of CSE in association with 

IIT Bombay which was held on 29th February 2020. It was conducted through online by the 

Teaching Learning Centre (ICT) Funded by the Pandit Madan Mohan Malaviya     National 

Mission on Teachers and Teaching, MHRD, Govt. of India supported by Spoken Tutorial. 

Nearly 200 students of second year were participated in this one day workshop. The 

workshop was inaugurated by principal Dr.VSK   Reddy, Principal, MRCET, Prof.Kailash 

Rao, Dean of placements & Director of CSE and Dr.D.Sujatha, HOD, CSE. 

 

Dr.VSK   Reddy, Principal, MRCET, addressed students to take it in serious way and to 

utilize the opportunity properly to gain more practical knowledge. 

Prof.Kailash Rao, Dean of placements & Director of CSE, addressed students to get 

trained on C&C++ and also share about the placements and opportunity available on 

industry. 

Dr.D.Sujatha, HOD, CSE, insists students to be more attentive and to understand the 

concepts clearly and also thanked principal Dr.VSK   Reddy sir for accepting in organizing 

this one day workshop. 

A-VIEW Talks by the Chief Guest, the HOD, CSE, IIT Bombay, Prof. Bhaskaran Raman,  

Prof. Kameswari Chebrolu, Prof. Varsha Apte and Prof.Kannan Moudgalya  

 

Topic covered: 

Hands-on session was conducted on looping statement, string, functions and array 

 

 

 



 


